
Distinguished Lecture Series
IN COMPUTER SCIENCE

Monday, April 3, 2017
Cameron Hall of Nations 
1300 Centennial Hall
on the UWL Campus

All events are free and open to the public

11 a.m.	 TECHNICAL SYMPOSIUM  
	 New Pseudo-deterministic Algorithms

5 p.m.	 KEYNOTE 
	 The Cryptographic Lens

Check-in and refreshments 30 minutes before each lecture

Co-sponsored by the 
University of Wisconsin-La Crosse Foundation Inc. 

Department of Computer Science 

College of Science and Health

Abstracts for lectures available at www.cs.uwlax.edu

Shafi  
Goldwasser, Ph.D.
EECS, MIT 
Computer Science and Applied Math, Weizmann Institute

U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  W I S C O N S I N - L A  C R O S S E

For more info contact:
Steve Senger, Ph.D./Dept Chair
Computer Science Department
University of Wisconsin-La Crosse
608.785.6805
email: compsci@uwlax.edu


